
 
 
 

Date: 13/06/2025               Making Learning Irresistible 

 

The five Cedar  

attributes: 

 

Considerate 

Respectful of  

others, thoughtful,  

empathetic and tolerant 

 

Enthusiastic 

Motivated, excited to 

learn, willing to try, 

positive and curious 

 

Determined 

Know they can do it, be a 

problem solver, be  

resourceful and show  

ambition 

 

Assured 

Happy to be in school,  

confident, brave, not 

over reliant on adults 

and willing to take 

risks 

 

Resilient 

Not willing to give up,  

wanting to have another 

go, overcoming  

barriers and setbacks 

 

 

 

What’s happening at Cedar - weeks  
commencing 16/06/25 and 23/06/25 

 

Monday 16th June 
Year 1 Maple class - Strood Library Visit. Children are leaving at 1.30pm 
and returning by end of day - school uniform to be worn. Email sent to     
parents 05/06/25 
Year R New Starters 2025 - Parents’ welcome meeting. KS1 Hall. Email 
sent to parents 04/06/25 
 
Tuesday 17th June 
No additional activities 
 
Wednesday 18th June 
No additional activities 
 
Thursday 19th June 
Year 2 Walnut class - Strood library visit. Children are leaving at 1.30pm 
and returning by 3pm. School uniform to be worn. Email sent to parents 
22/05/25 
Year 5 - 6 Visit from Chelsea Football Club - children attending this session 
will receive letters with more information 
 
Friday 20th June 
No additional activities 
 
Monday 23rd June TSARTs week begins 
Whole School - Cedar’s Got Talent - email sent to parents 05/06/25 
Year 1 Cherry class - Strood Library Visit. Children are leaving at 1.30pm 
and returning by end of day - school uniform to be worn. Email sent to     
parents 05/06/25 
Parent Forum Meeting - More information to follow 
 
Tuesday 24th June 
Cricket Event - Kings Hill Cricket Club - children attending this event will 
receive letters with more information 
 
Wednesday 25th June 
Cedar Football Team - Cedar vs Horsted Park 3.30pm-5.00pm venue to be 
confirmed 
 
Thursday 26th June 
MYG Kwik Cricket Tournament - Children attending this event will receive 
a letter with more information 
 
Friday 27th June 
Year 6 - Reward trip to Laburnum park - email sent to parents 12/06/25 
 


